
General Committee Meeting Thursday May 9th 1929 

Present: F Moss in the Chair.  

Messrs W H Andrew, G Robson, J Lochead, J C Payne, E S Jones, H Ridyard, H L Boardman, E Raines, R 

Wood, R Bennett and J Gibson 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held held (sic) April 11th and Special Meeting held April 18th were read 

and passed. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed as Lady Playing Members: - Mrs W 

Derbyshire and Mrs Gertrude Hague. The resignation of Miss Muriel Harding was accepted. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - S Sidebottom Ltd 2/16/11, Williamson & Ball 

6/5/-, Music Shop 15/-, T Maclean 1/5/-, Charles Mather “Electric Lighting” 57/9/-, J Andrew & Co 

6/15/-, J W Hall Ltd 3/2, S Travis 5/18/6, J Waterhouse & Co 2/1/9. Total £83-9-4. 

 

A letter from Mr Kenworthy’s Agent re water supply was read and it was decided that the Secretary 

reply to same and give a further report as to the position. 

 

Mr Bennett stated that one of the members, Mr F Rowbottom had said that he could put the W C 

cistern in the Gents Lavatory right in a short time at little expense. It was decided that Mr 

Rowbottom be asked to carry out his promise in this matter. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and adopted. 

Mr E S Jones, the Secretary of this Committee having previously given notice that he would like to be 

relieved of this position stated that he was still of the same mind and would be glad if the 

Committee would appoint someone to fill this Office. It was decided on the motion of Mr F Moss 

seconded by Mr R Bennett that Mr E S Jones be thanked for his very valuable services and that his 

resignation as secretary be accepted with regret. It was decided on the motion of Mr F Moss 

seconded by Mr J C Payne, it was decided to accept the offer of Messrs H Ridyard and E Raines to act 

as joint secretaries of the House and Shop and that either or both be authorised to sign cheques in 

connection with this account. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee was read and passed. 

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee was read and accepted. 

 

Security of Tenure was discussed and Mr R Wood stated that in the proposal already laid down by 

the Corporation it had been suggested that the Golf Club Land should be scheduled as an Open 

Space. 

 

It was decided that the number of members be shewn on the Balance Sheet.  

 

The Secretary was empowered to sell scrap metal, old motors etc. 

 

Fred Moss 

13-6-29. 

 


